
 

Agenda Item Report 

Meeting Type: Committee of the Whole 

Meeting Date: August 5, 2024 

 

Item Title: Discussion related to cyber security grant and new phone system 

Submitted By: Matt Amundson, City Administrator 

 

Detailed Description of Subject Matter: 

The State of WI has announced a cyber security grant application process for municipalities.  The 
maximum award in the program is $100,000.  I am working on an application to extend fiber connection 
to the aquatic center, waste water plant, and possibly to the Utility office on Maple.  Connecting the 
remaining city buildings to fiber would enhance the security of our network and have the potential to 
reduce costs in providing internet and phone service for city facilities. 

 

List all Supporting Documentation Attached: 

n/a 

 

Action Requested of Council: 

Support for submitting grant  

 


